
 

 
BABERGH DISTRICT 

Report To Glemsford Parish Council For PCM 14/05/13 

 
This report covers the period from 01/04/2013 to 13/05/2013. During this time there has been 10 crimes 
recorded within the parish, this compares to 5 crimes for the same period last year. 
 

BREAKDOWN OF CRIME  
#Vehicle crime 

• Between the 07/04/13 and 16/04/13 suspects unknown have damaged a parked car on Egremont 
Street. This crime has since been finalised. SU/13/787 Pc 1543 Jones 

• On the night of 26/04/13 a vehicle parked on Lower Road was damaged. This crime has since been 
finalised. SU/13/860 Pc 1424 Shelley 

• Between 14/04/13 and 02/05/13 a theft from motor vehicle took place on Skates Hill. SU/13/895 Pc 
704 Horton 

• On 12/05/13 damage was caused to a vehicle parked in Egremont street. This crime has since been 
finalised. SU/13/956 Ps 566 Horton 

 
#Assaults and public order 
• On 08/04/13 and assault ABH took place in Highbank. Arrests were made and person has been            
charged.SU/13/723 Pc 1635 Moore 
#Theft 

• Between 08/04/13 and 10/04/13 suspects unknown have stolen a bank card. Location of theft is 
unknown however logged as Glemsford due to victim’s home address. SU/13/804 Pc 1796 Walsh 

#Criminal Damage 

• On the night of 06/04/13 suspects unknown have damaged a property in Kings Road. This crime has 
since been finalised. SU/13/725 Pc 1655 Rout 

• On 13/04/13 fencing to a property in Cavendish Lane was cut by suspects unknown. This crime has 
since been finalised. SU/13/757 Pc 566 Horton 

• On the evening of 21/04/13 damage was caused to a property on Brices Way. This investigation is 
on-going. SU/13/827 Pc 1424 Shelley 

• On the evening of 30/04/13 damage was caused to the play park in Schoolfield. This investigation is 
on going. SU/13/887 Pc 1142 Bala 

 
If you have any information that would be of interest regarding this or any other offences, please let Babergh 
West SNT know or contact Crimestoppers anonymously.   
 
Crimes recorded within the Parish of Glemsford since 01/04/2013 has increased slightly compared to the 
same period last year. However Burglaries and’ other crimes’ have not be reported which is reassuring.  
 
It is important that resident’s continue to keep on top of crime and anti-social behaviour by reporting any 
suspicious activity to police. Vehicle details and descriptions can go along way. 
 
There are many ways in which you can help yourselves not becoming a victim of crime. If you would like to 
have a tailored crime prevention survey for you, your home, vehicle or business premise, please do not 
hesitate to contact any member of the Babergh West safer neighbourhood team. In addition to this there is a 
website called www.immobilse.com, where you can register your property for FREE and improve your 
chances of getting it back if it is lost or stolen. 
 
Pcso 3231 Partington       
Babergh West SNT 
28 May 2013 
New Non EmergencyTelephone: 101  
baberghwest.snt@suffolk.pnn.police.uk 
www.suffolk.police.uk 



 

 

Babergh West Safer Neighbourhood Team 

Next Priority Setting Meeting for 2013 
 

Tuesday 21st  May 2013 
18:00-19:00pm 

Cockfield Village Hall 
Church Lane 
Cockfield 
IP30 0LA 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Babergh West SNT Priorities 

Tuesday 19th March 2013 - Tuesday 21st May 2013 
 

To give Crime Prevention Advice on Burglaries and Catalytic Convertor 
Thefts to residents within Babergh West Villages 


